
Dear Rising 6th Grade Students, 
 
 

Welcome to Math 6!  I look forward to getting to know you and 

working with you during the 2019-2020 school year.  While you are 

enjoying your summer, please take time out to complete one I-Ready 

lesson each week, from June 3 to July 15, for a total of 6 lessons.  (I-Ready 

is not available after July 15) .  This assignment is designed to keep your 

math skills from deteriorating from lack of use.  The more math you do over 

the summer, the easier it will be transitioning into middle school math once 

the school year begins.  Please let me know if you have any questions or 

concerns.  I look forward to working with you next school year!  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Breakey  
 
cbreakey@tcswv.org 
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